
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/6/2020 6:00:00 AM

First name: Susan

Last name: Moore

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Payette National Forest,

I am writing to express my full support of Midas Gold Idaho and the Stibnite Gold Project. Over the past several

years Midas Gold has shown its commitment to Valley County and the state of Idaho and I encourage you to

permit the proposed activities outlined by Midas Gold in its Alternative 2.

I appreciate your time and thoughtfulness. The USFS has provided plenty of tools to review the DEIS and make

commenting within the timeframe possible. For the reasons I stated in my letter above, please permit the Stibnite

Gold Project using alternative 2 and let Idahoans see the benefits of this important project.

Midas Gold wants to restore the rivers, wildlife and habitat near the Stibnite Gold Project site. We should let

them. The Forest Service has given meaningful time to review the document and comment. Further extensions

are not necessary and will only hurt Idahoans by delaying the benefits of the project. Please permit Alternative 2

of the Stibnite Gold Project as outlined in the draft Environmental Impact Statement.

Sincerely,

Name: Susan Moore


